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Elsen, Nikki

From: Jason J Howard <jjhoward@viterbo.edu>
Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2024 7:59 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: SUPPORT for REUSE of South Community Library Bldg at 1307 16th st

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello Nikki Elsen,  
 
My name is Dr. Jason Howard and my address is 1636 Denton St, La Crosse, WI, 54601.  
 
I wanted to let you know that I am against destroying the South Side Library and hope we can find a way 
to preserve it and reuse that space.  
 
Although the library does not generate any revenue for the city of La Crosse, it does generate a lot of 
social capital as a place to gather and focal point of the surrounding community. It also can be seen as a 
symbol of the spirit of the south side community's priorities.    
 
Thanks,  
 
Jason  
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